
 

8 November 2019  
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Children in Need – Friday 15 November 
 
I am writing to inform you that The Suthers School will be supporting Children in Need by this year 
by holding a non-uniform day on Friday 15 November. We’ll also be holding a ‘Get Your Ears On’ 
competition.    
 
Since it was first founded in 1927, BBC’s Children in Need campaign has gone from strength to 
strength and has remained focused on one clear goal: to ensure that every child in the UK has a 
childhood which is safe, happy and secure and allows them the chance to reach their potential.  
 
Please note that students must still wear appropriate clothing for a school day and if your child has 
PE on Friday, kit will be required as normal. Any students not wishing to take part should attend in 
full school uniform on the day as normal. These students will still be able to make a donation to the 
charity should they wish to. The ‘Get Your Ears On’ competition will be launched in school and 
requires no additional purchase or donation.  
 
Donations should be made on the day and the money will be collected during form time. 
 
We hope that you will support the school in raising awareness of Bullying UK and we are able to 
donate some money to the charity. If every student and member of staff in the school supports this 
event by donating £1, we would raise close to £200 in one day. This would be an amazing 
achievement. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. For more information about BBC Children in Need, please 
visit: https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 

 
Mr Andrew Pettit  
Head of School  

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

